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23 June 2017 

Chris Werry 
fyi-request-5955-828596cc@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Werry 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

CAS-482207-G2G7T4 

Thank you for your email on 1 June 2017 requesting the Takapuna Transport Strategy Study 
mentioned in Auckland Transport section of the Francis St to Esmonde Rd Connection Feasibility Study 
produced for the Devonport Takapuna Local Board.  From the information you have provided, this 
reference is aligned to the Takapuna Centre Based Transport Study.  The requested document is 
attached to this correspondence. 

The Takapuna Centre Based Transport Study’s recommendations have not been formally adopted by 
Auckland Transport. It is being used as a useful reference document for the assessments and 
information it provides. The study has and will continue to assist with the development of programmes 
and projects in the Takapuna area, but should be read as information and suggestions rather than an 
official Auckland Transport position.   

We trust the above information has addressed the matters raised, however, should you believe that we 
have not responded appropriately to your request, you have the right in accordance with section 27(3) 
of the LGOIMA to make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman to seek an investigation and review 
in regard to this matter. 

If you have any further queries, please contact me on (09) 355 3553 during business hours, quoting 
Local Government Official Information request number CAS-482207-G2G7T4. 

Yours sincerely 

Don Munro 

Head of Policy and Planning 

Attachment:   
Takapuna Centre Based Transport Study 
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